


   
 

   
 

The USACE is still working with municipalities for right-of-entry (ROE) to public areas along CWC to install signage. They 
anticipate sign installation to occur in the fall of 2024. The ROE efforts are meeting some resistance from municipalities.  
 

ONGOING/UPCOMING REVIEWS FOR FY2024 AND BEYOND: 

The EPA is conducting a Technical Assistance Needs Assessment (TANA). 
 

KEY EXTERNAL STAKEHOLDERS: 

☒ Congress ☐ Industry  ☒States ☐ Tribes ☒ Media ☒ Other Federal Agency 
☐ NGO  ☒ Local Governments  ☒ Public 

MOVING FORWARD:  

 
The EPA will continue working with the USACE to install signage along CWC and support community engagement needs.  
 
The USACE currently has two crews conducting remediation work at the Ballfields VP and at the demolished McDonnell 
Boulevard Bridge at CWC near SLAPS.   

 

 


